
Regarding #3 Users Meeting 

【Tsukuba Campus】 

                                                                          May 9, 2024 
 
 
Users Meeting will be held on June 7, 2024. 
The purpose of this meeting is to hear directory from users about their living environment during 
their stay at KEK Tsukuba Campus and to improve our services. 
 
Please share this information with your team members in research institutes/facilities/ and project. 
 
The meeting will be held in English mainly for foreign users, but Japanese users are also welcome. 
 
Your feedback would be of great value to us, so please feel free to share your thought to the Users 
Office <usersoffice@mail.kek.jp> by email by May 20(Mon). 
 
Details of the Meeting 

1. Date: June 7, 2024(Fri) 13:30p.m.-15:00p.m.  
2. Place: Kobayashi Hall, Kenkyu Honkan Bldg. 
3. Agenda: 1) Work contents of the Users Office 

             2) User’s opinions/requests – Response from the Users Office 
  4. Language: English 
 
 
Contact details: KEK Users Office Tsukuba  
              E-mail: usersoffice@mail.kek.jp 
              Extension Tel: 6135 
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